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September 2, 1975

Dr. Eliot Porter 
Route 4 - Box 22 
Santa Fe , New Mexico 87501

Dear Dr. Porter:

We were thrilled to be asked to present a paper on Eliot Porter 
this November to a literary club at Illinois College. The Program 
Committee knew of our own love of and active participation in 
preserving several wildlife areas.

We have a copy of each of your books, but in order to best share 
your photography with an audience, can you give us some informa­
tion on how we could borrow some copies of your work? Is there 
a traveling exhibit available?

Sir, it has been a deep pleasure to steep in your photography and 
your philosophy. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bill and Martha Mitchell 
9 Ivywood
Jacksonville, Illinois 62650

P.S. Your address was given us by the curator of photography at 
the Art Institute of Chicago.


